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Pupils at Bishop Challoner School in Shortlands, an independent co-educational Catholic School, will soon be adopting a new appearance after many months of planning.
Following consultation with parents, pupils, staff and Trustees a new school uniform for the senior pupils in Years 7- 11 will emerge this September.  The Headteacher of Bishop Challoner, Paula Anderson said, “The new uniform is distinctive and smart and will reflect a shared identity for our pupils”. 
In the recent Inspection Report 2016, “Pupils’ personal commitment to the school and the local community is very strong. They are beacons for the school in the community”. She says, “I am confident that the pupils will wear their unique uniform with pride for the school in the community.”
Oz Schoolwear in Petts Wood have been suppliers of Bishop Challoner uniform for years and have always provided an excellent and reliable friendly service. We wished to continue working with Oz Schoolwear who have been key in the redesign and development of a new brand identity for Bishop Challoner.
Our uniform is still predominantly navy and the school’s blue colour scheme was important to carry on the rich tradition of history but we are replacing the pale blue blouse and shirt with a white one and changing the navy skirt to a pleated skirt in a checked fabric. There is a navy V-necked jumper with a stripe and an option for girls to wear a cardigan if they prefer. The navy blazer is more tailored and fitting which shows that they have a waist!  
Visit our website at www.bishopchallonerschool.com for further information.
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